
From: Carril Martinez, Joaquin   
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 9:22 AM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org> 
Cc: Fiona Marshall ; SG de Relaciones Internacionales MITECO 

 
Subject: RE: Decision VII/8p (Spain) - update from communicant  
 
Dear colleagues Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee, 
  
In response to the last communicant’s comments  we would like to  add that as we have 
stated repeatedly in our previous communications, in accordance with several sentences 
handed down by the Spanish Supreme Court, those NGOs following requirements set forth 
art. 23 Act 27/2006, have right to free legal aid without requiring conditions under the 
terms of Act 1/1996, art. 2. 
These approaches have been recognized by the Spanish Ombudsman and in the same 
direction, similarly we have the Decision VII/8p taken over the last meeting of the parties of 
the Aarhus Convention. Therefore, it is not  applicable that the communicant part wishes to 
get back to the starting point, claiming a law reform considered so far unnecessary on the 
part of all institutions involved. In summary, we intend to follow the recommendations set 
out in the aforementioned Decision and to that end, we will carry out our action plan 
following Meeting of the Parties recommendations, trying to maximize efficiency in the use 
of public resources to solve this problem. 
  
  
Kind regards 
  
  
Joaquín Carril Martínez 
Subdirección General de Relaciones Internacionales 
Plaza San Juan de la Cruz S/N 
28071 Madrid 
Tel.  

 
  
  
 
 




